
 NOTICES- 03/12/23 
 

1.There will be breakfast stalls after the masses tomorrow/today morning from 

7.30 am to 11.30 am   Kindly patronise and mingle with your fellow 

parishioners. 

 

2.Envelopes for the Advent campaign are being distributed. Kindly put in your 

contribution in the box below the altar. Payment should be made by cheque 

only. Kindly also fill in the details of your full name and address on the 

envelope, so that a receipt can be sent to you. 

 

3.Next Sunday 10th Dec, 18 children from our parish will be receiving 1st 

Communion at the 10.00 a.m. Mass. Please keep them in your prayers. There 

will be daily practices from Monday 4th Dec. to Friday 6th Dec. from 7.30 p.m. 

to 8.30p.m. for the children. On Monday, 4th Dec there will be a meeting of the 

parents at 7.30 p.m. followed by the practice. All are requested to be present. 

There will be a prayer service in the SCCs for these children on Thursday, 7th 

Dec at 7.30 pm 

 

4.All Articles, Reports and Advertisements for the Christmas issue of the Parish 

Bulletin should be posted on the Church e-mail before the 8th Dec. The 

REVISED tariffs for the Ads are put up on the Notice Board. 

 

5.To spread the true message of Christmas, The Small Christian Communities 

are encouraged to go round Carol singing and put up cribs and Christ centric 

stars in the neighbourhood. The theme is Peace on earth and good will to all. 

There will be a competition for the crib and star. Kindly come forward to help 

your Community leaders in this effort, and thus be a herald for Christ this 

Christmas. If you are making a collection at the carol singing or the crib, please 

do it for the Advent campaign.  

 

5.Last Sunday’s collection was Rs.1,08,061/-. Thank you for your generosity. 

  

 


